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3 October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Y4 Educational Visit to the River Rye, High Wycombe 
 
Year 4 will be visiting the Rye Park in High Wycombe on Wednesday 18 October 2017 as part this term’s topic 
‘Rivers, Mountains and Coasts’ where they will be investigating the River Rye. They will be outdoors for the morning 
and so will need to wear school uniform and sturdy school shoes or trainers. Each child will need a water bottle, 
packed lunch and waterproof coat. 
 
We will be travelling to the park by coach, fitted with 3-point seat belts, leaving school after registration. After their 
investigations have been completed the children will walk to Church House where they will eat their lunch, and then 
join the rest of the school at Hughenden Church for Harvest Festival. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.75 per child to cover the cost of the coach. If we do not receive 
sufficient funding, we may need to reconsider. 
 
Please could the permission slip, parental consent form and voluntary contribution of £3.75 be returned to the 
school office by Friday 13 October 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Ali, Mrs Churchman and Mr Churchill 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………… 
 
Year 4 Educational Visit to the River Rye, High Wycombe  – Wednesday 18 October 2017 
 
I give permission for my child, ______________________________________ in Year 4 to take part in an Educational 
Visit to the River Rye, High Wycombe. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.75 to cover the cost of transport to the Rye Park. 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________________     Date: ________________________ 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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